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December 30, 2020 
 
Board Memo 095-2020: FFCRA Expires Dec 31, 2020 Removed from eRMS 
  
Executive Board, 
 
On December 31, 2020 the Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) 
expires. Per the attached USPS correspondence, the Enterprise Resource 
Management System (eRMS) will be updated to remove FFCRA related changes 
from the eRMS application.  
 
Please note, failure to change FFCRA leave requests to another type of leave for 
absences occurring after December 31 will result in the employee not being 
compensated for those days.  
 
Please share the attached with your membership. 
 
Thank you and continue to stay and be safe. 
 
NAPS Headquarters 
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